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Comments: I am strongly opposed to the proposal of clearing and logging National Forest land at Telephone Gap

in Pittsford  Vermont. In a state that highly values the environment it is shocking that this proposal has been

promoted. I strongly recommend that this proposal is reconsidered and the logging of National Forest land is

discontinued. There are plenty of private land owners who would gladly agree to having their land cleared and

logged. Vermont need only clear land that is absolutely necessary for wood products and not for shipping to other

states or countries as a product. Our environment is in a precarious position at this time and we need to do

everything in our power to protect it.  Thank you, Tammie Johnson 


